
Docket Optical System - Power Plant 

  

Dear Mr. Solario, 
 
The “Quail Brush Power Plant” (11-AFC-03) would violate numerous land use 
plans/regulations and would be an unacceptable eyesore and health risk to Santee and 
Tierrasanta. High noise levels would destroy the tranquility of a regional asset – Mission Trails 
Regional Park. It must be rejected. 
 
Once again, the City of San Diego, having no regard for their neighbors in the City of Santee, 
want to put their harmful projects in close proximity to our schools and homes!!!! 

 
Sincerely, 

Marianne Lamoureux 
Santee Resident and Concerned Citizen 
  
Marianne Lamoureux - LEED AP 
Project Engineer 
  

6490 Marindustry Pl., Ste. A - San Diego, CA  92121 - 858-587-1901, ext. 228 - Direct #: 858-362-8928 
  
  

From:    Marianne Lamoureux <mlamoureux@bycor.com>
To:    "'ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us'" <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/12/2012 7:58 AM
Subject:   Power Plant
CC:    PreserveWildSantee <SaveFanita@cox.net>
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